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CITY OF URBANA 

102 Capitol Ave 

URBANA  IA  52345 

www.urbanaiowa.com 

 urbana@fmtcs.com 

UTILITY BILL ENCLOSED  

 

/L¢¸ tIhb9 b¦a.9w{ 

§ !ƳōǳƭŀƴŎŜ       фмм 
            

§ .ǳƛƭŘƛƴƎ LƴǎǇŜŎǘƻǊ  ппо-рону 
 

§ Center Point Library  849-1509 
 

§ City Hall    443-2400 
 

§ Fire Department       911 

          Non-Emergency  443-2627 
 

§ Garbage  - Billing Only  443-2400 

§ Garbage- Pick up Questions  521-6978 
 

§ Police Department      911 

          Non-Emergency   443-2780 

 or    310-4990 
 

§ Public Works   443-2171 
 

§ Water/Sewer  -  Billing  443-2400 
 

§ Iowa One Call              1-800-292-8989 

       ñCall before You Digò 

§ United States Post Office 443-2193
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Events in Urbana 
 

Ý Lions Club-Meeting the first Monday of 

each month.  7 PM. 

Ý Visioning Committee-Meeting the second 

Tuesday of each month at the Fire Station 6:30. 

Ý City Council Meeting-Second Wednesday of 

the month 6:30 at City Hall. 

Ý Urbana American Legion Meeting the 

third Thursday of every month at 7 pm at the 

Legion Hall. 

Ý Legion Auxiliary - Meeting is the fourth 

Monday every month at 6:30 PM 

Ý Bay View Club ïMeeting the 2nd Friday of 

each month. Call Mary Magill for details. 
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WE NEED YOU! 
 

The Center Point Parks and Recreation  

Commission needs you! In 2016 the 

Center Point City Council expanded the 

seats of their Parks and Recreation 

Commission from five seats to seven 

with one of those seats being reserved 

for an Urbana resident. The objective of 

the Commission is to grow the leisure 

activities for the communities and help 

develop future growth of the parks. The 

Parks and Recreation Commission 

meets the first Wednesday of every 

month and helps with various events 

offered to the communities during the 

year. For questions please contact Molly 

Stuelke at  

parks-rec@centerpointia.com.  

If you are interested in joining, the  

Commission applications can be found 

on www.centerpointia.com. 
 

MINI FOOD PANTRY / BLESSING BOX 
It has been a little over a year since the Urbana Lions 

set up the Mini Food Pantry on the corner of Wood 

and Brush Streets.  We would like to thank USA 

Communications for allowing the use of the land and 

Gary Lohrer for building the pantry.  Also thank you 

to the people that have donated food anonymously.  

We have been restocking the pantry at least once a 

week, sometimes twice from St. Maryôs Food Pantry.  

There seems to be a greater need near the end of the 

month when people are probably trying to get by un-

til they receive their paycheck.  According to the 

U.S. Census Bureau in 2017, 10.8% of the people in 

Benton County, IA were living in poverty, which is a 

slight increase from 2016 of 10.5%.  United Way es-

timates that 37% of Iowa households cannot meet 

their basic needs.  Also, that two-thirds of Iowaôs 

jobs pay less than $20 an hour which results in an 

annual income of $41,600 before taxes.  The 

statewide cost of a family budget in Iowa increased 

by 41% from 2010 to 2016.  That is more than four 

times the national rate of inflation. Take a blessing 

when you need one and leave a blessing when you 

can. 

Message from Chief of Police:   

As you read this school has begun and the kids are settling in to another school year.  As you know 

we do not have a great deal of sidewalks in our city.  There are quite a few kids that walk to school 

and have no choice but to walk in the street to get to school.  Please be mindful of the kids walking 

to school as you pass by them as you drive down our streets.  I have noticed there are a number of 

kids that have earphones in their ears that are attached to their phones.  Please talk with your kids 

and  

remind them that it is not a good idea to walk with earphones on while walking in the street.   

The distraction that could happen could turn out to be dangerous situation and compromise their 

safety in more ways than one.   

Recently we have had vehicles entered that are parked outside residences and property taken.  This 

usually happens a couple times a year not only in our city but neighboring communities.  Please  

remember to lock your vehicle and do not leave anything of value in it.   

mailto:parks-rec@centerpointia.com
http://www.centerpointia.com
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     GOLF VIEW  

    Self Storage 
      SHELLSBURG, IA   

              Indoor & Outdoor Storage 
 

  319-533-1157    
       

  10 X 20 @  $55.00    

   or      

    6 X 10    @ $40.00 
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GFWC / Iowa Bay View Club of Urbana 
 

The GFWC/Bay View Club has been working on ser-

vice projects in the local, state, and international com-

munities for over a hundred years.  This organization 

has sponsored projects in education, health, home life, 

conservation, and the arts.   The General Federation of 

Womenôs Clubs (GFWC)/Bay View Club has been re-

sponsible for establishing 75% of the libraries in the 

United States.  They support many charitable organiza-

tions such as; Operation Smile (an international organi-

zation that repairs cleft palates in children), World Food 

Bank, Waypoint, Christmas Charities, Urbana Library 

Fund, Student Scholarships, Over 80-Cookie Plates, and 

military veteranôs projects. GFWC encourages women 

to learn and lead in all aspects of their lives. There are 

also entertaining projects such as Christmas luncheons 

and currently a photography contest for the best picture 

of an Iowa bridge.  Bay Viewôs main fund-raiser is the 

Harvest Pasta Bar which supports the above projects.  

We are looking for more individuals to join our organi-

zation and help us continue these and other service pro-

jects.  Our next meeting is Friday, September 14th at 

1pm. Please contact Mary Magill at 319 270-1261 if you 

would like more information. 

Bayview club 


